
As a survivor of a victim of "gun violence," I have spent much of the last twenty nine years, since 
I was widowed and my three children left half- orphaned, looking into what might prevent 
others suffering the way we did. 
 
I have discovered many things which would NOT help, and SB 941 is merely the latest bit of 
idiocy. 
 
I strongly oppose SB 941 as well as any other similar measures. 
 
Sincerely, 
Olga M. Jones 
Sherwood 
------------------- 
http://www.pcez.com 
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